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Skanska builds health and human services building at University in 
New Haven, USA, for USD 48 M, about SEK 450 M 
 
Skanska has signed a contract with the state of Connecticut to build a new Southern 
Connecticut State University health and human services building in New Haven, 
Connecticut, USA. The contract is worth USD 48 M, about SEK 450 M, which will be 
included in the US order bookings for the fourth quarter of 2019. 
 
The project includes the construction of a new four-story 8,800 square-meter (94,750 
square-foot) building, which will combine services from several existing campus buildings. 
The project intent is to collocate the University’s health and human services departments. 
The project will pursue LEED Gold certification in compliance with the state of 
Connecticut’s High Performance Building Standards. 
 
Construction will begin in January 2020 and is scheduled for completion in August 2021. 
 
Skanska is one of the leading construction and development companies in USA, 
specializing in building construction, civil infrastructure and developing commercial 
properties in select U.S. markets. Skanska USA had sales of SEK 67 billion and about 9,000 
employees in its operations in 2018. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Brittany Felteau, Communications Manager, tel + 1 617 574 1485 
Andreas Joons, Press Officer, Skanska AB, tel +46 (0)10 449 04 94 
Direct line for media, tel +46 (0)10 448 88 99 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com. 
 
Skanska is a world leader in construction and project development on select markets in the Nordic 
region, Europe and USA. Driven by the Group’s values, Skanska wants to contribute to a better 
society. Skanska provides innovative, sustainable solutions for both simple and complex 
assignments. Skanska has about 38,000 employees, and 2018 revenue totaled SEK 170 billion. 


